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RSU Celebrates Students of All Cultures
The Student Government Association in collaboration with the Office of Student 
Affairs honored the international student population at Rogers State University 
during a February 2 ceremony. The inaugural ceremony celebrated 50 students 
across 27 countries. The flags of each country are displayed in the rotunda of the Dr. 
Carolyn Taylor Center on the Claremore campus of RSU. 

RSU Allied Health Sciences Senior is First to 
Accept Graduate School Offer
Rogers State University senior Sydney Murray is the first graduate of the Allied Health 
Sciences program to be accepted into Missouri State ​University’s Master of Athletic 
Training. Murray, a member of the RSU Women’s Golf program, is a native of Derby, 
Kansas in the Wichita area. The Allied Health program has more than 100 students 
enrolled in its first year. Murray joins more than 150 RSU graduates who have advanced 
to medically related graduate or professional schools. Her acceptance once again 
demonstrates the effectiveness of RSU’s undergraduate science programs.

RSU Annual Week of Service
In celebration of Martin Luther King Jr. Day and Balck History Month, the Rogers 
State University Office of Student Affairs hosted a week of service. This annual event 
connected students with the Claremore community through service projects. 
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RSU VP of Enrollment Management Accepts 
Postition at Bethel College
After serving more than five years as Vice President of Enrollment Management at 
Rogers State University, Dr. Heidi Hoskinson resigned her position to join the executive 
leadership team at Bethel College in North Newton, Kansas. Her responsibilities 
have been reassigned to the Vice President of Academic Affairs, Vice President of 
Student Affairs and Vice President of Finance and Administration. The distribution of 
responsibilities will allow administrators to determine how to best meet the needs of 
the institution moving forward. 

RSU Hosts COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic
In partnership with local and state officials, Rogers State University administered a 
limited supply of the COVID-19 vaccine to students, faculty and staff. Trained nursing 
students within the Department of Health Sciences under the supervision of faculty 
administered the vaccine to 500 individuals. The vaccine clinic was made possible 
through partnerships with the State of Oklahoma Health Department, Rogers County 
Health Department and Utica Park Clinic. 


